
250th Steering Committee Meeting 

Tuesday March 3rd 6:05-8:24PM 

at The Tamworth Town House 
 

Members Present: David Little, John Wacker, Jim Hidden, Pat Perkins, Bruno 
Siniscalchi, Tammy Bates, & Jenn Mashiak. 
 

Tammy Bates attended the meeting to say she’d chair the Calendar Committee. A 15 
month calendar is planned possible working with the Historical Society. Details will be 
firmed up at the May meeting. In the mean time Tammy will get quotes from printing 
presses. 
 

Sam Martin came to represent Club Motorsports. Sam brought some events to the 
table: tours by shuttle around the track for the elderly and disabled, a road race, 
scavenger hunt for kids, XC/snowshoe race. Sam will talk with her boss to see about 
available dates and whether these events will take place over 1 or 2 days throughout 
the celebration or more. 
 

Carl Behr graced our board with his BBQ Chicken Farm Party event. A date to be set in 
August 2016. Dinner will be by donation. Talk for events/entertainment for all ages was 
discussed. Parking will be an issue and the Steering Committee is willing to help with 
this, possibly shuttle service.  
 

Dave Breger representing the only mint in Tamworth, NH, Suns of Liberty Mint.Silver 
Dave is eager to have our business and came up with a very competitive offer. 
$500 single sided / $750 double sided dye (will take 45-90 days to have dye made) 
1Oz Fractional silver will charge us $1.00 or MSRP.  
As of Tuesday’s rate it would be $18 per coin plus cost of dye, including packaging & 
delivery.  Pat will work on finding another quote from a Rhode Island company. 
 

Our next meeting date is scheduled for Tuesday March 17th 6pm @ The Tamworth 
Town House.  
 

 


